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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Creative Arts and Events week  
 
From Monday 10th July 2023 - Friday 16th July 2023, the school will be hosting a Creative Arts and Events 
week, this will include a study of inspirational people from different cultures. Children will complete a 
variety of activities, including pottery painting, circus skills, Bhangra dancing and many more exciting 
activities. The aim is to give children the opportunity to partake in a variety of experiences. Some of these 
activities will be led by external providers.  
 
All children will need to come in their school PE kit for the whole week (10th – 16th July).  
 
Monday 10th July 2023, children in Key Stage 2 will need to wear long sleeves, or bring a long sleeved 
jumper into school, as they will be taking part in an archery workshop.  
 
All children are likely to get messy throughout the week during art activities, please provide an old shirt/ t-
shirt to be used as an overall.  
 
Swimming  
 
A swimming pool will be on-site Monday 3rd July 2023 - Friday 21st July 2023, all children will take part in 
swimming lessons, including water safety, which will be provided by a qualified swimming coach and 
lifeguard.  
 
Swimming is part of the KS1 and KS2 Physical Education Curriculum, stating that children should be able to 
swim competently, confidently and proficiently by the time they leave primary school. This will aid the EYFS 
Curriculum by enhancing the children’s physical development, helping to improve their body strength and 
co-ordination.  
 
For the duration of the swimming pool being on site, all children will require a swimming kit in school daily– 
please ensure each item is named.  
 
Swimming kits must be either a one-piece swimming costume or suitable swimming trunks (no bikinis or 
Bermuda shorts). Children will also need to bring a towel and a swimming cap. Floating devices for non-
swimmers will be provided.  
 
PE lessons will continue as normal for the duration of the Summer Term  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

S Peters 
 
Miss Peters  
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